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Madison Brame

From: BenPenny Barnes <benpennybarnes@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 5:49 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Chairman George D. Bewick and IRRC Members: 

I am contacting you to voice my support for the regulation implementing the Naturopathic Doctors Registration Act 
(Regulation #16A-4953: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors). 

This regulation will allow Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania to work with patients who can be assured of a 
Naturopathic Doctor's training, background and proper regulation.  
 
Ben and Penny Barnes 
Camp Hill, PA  


